
2024 April Fieldtrip to Boyce Thompson Arboretum 
The fieldtrip to the Boyce Thompson Arboretum near Superior, AZ was attended by 58 SCW Desert Garden Club members. Bus Trip Bingo was 

played along the way and a wildflower scavenger hunt was created to guide them through the garden in search of wildflowers. Tour guides, as-

signed to small groups, walked the main trail to instruct about the plants and the history of the arboretum. The guides were extremely knowl-

edgeable making the tours fun and very educational. When the tours were over, club members were free to explore on their own and enjoy the 

lunches they had brought with them.  It was an educational trip for all. 

Many thanks to Sandy Warmuth, Vicki Crites and Julia Miller for organizing and facilitating the trip. 


